Direktor 
Wang Xiaohong
Beijingshi Gong’anju
9 Dongdajie
Qianmen
Dongchengqu
Beijing Shi 100017
CHINA
Dear Director Wang,

I am writing to express my sincere concern for Li Qiaochu (李翘楚), who has been held incommunicado since her arrest by Beijing police on 16 February 2020.

I urge you to immediately and unconditionally release Li Qiaochu, unless there is sufficient credible and admissible evidence that she has committed an internationally recognized offence and is granted a fair trial in line with international standards.

Kindly ensure that Li Qiaochu has regular, unrestricted access to family and lawyers of her choice and is not subject to torture and other ill-treatment.

In the meantime, we call on you to allow her prompt, regular and unrestricted access to medical care on request, and as necessary.

Yours sincerely,

